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I am in direct opposition to this bill. Especially to the amendment 1. 

I believe it infringes on the people's water and property rights. It threatens small 

farms and rural development.  

Please oppose this Bill as it gives government too much control over peoples rights. 

Oregon is blessed with copius amounts of rain. If there are ground water problems in 

particular areas, such as Umatilla County, address those locally.  

The water is owned by God and the people. Don't try to control every drop of it. 

 

 


